
 

 

 

10/02/2023  

INSTRUCTIONS FOR THE CBSE BOARD EXAM 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai. 

Hope you are safe and healthy. 

This is to notify that the last working day for 10th and 12th grade CBSE classes will be Thursday, 

February 16, 2023. The hall tickets for the Board Examination 2023 will be issued on the same day. 

It is mandatory to clear all outstanding fees up to March in order to receive them. Students who 

require remedial sessions will be informed by the concerned class teacher. 

 

Students will write the exam at GEMS Our Own Indian School, Al Quoz, Dubai. 

 

Location map link: 

                                https://goo.gl/maps/TsKpxGG7gTAZhXsz9 

 

Students using own transport should reach the exam center before 8 a.m., as the gate closes at 8 

a.m. The students availing school transportation will be brought to the school with the forenoon 

session and then taken to the exam center.  

 

It is mandatory to carry hall tickets and all the stationery required to write the exam in a transparent 

pouch. No exchange of stationery is allowed in the exam hall. They can also carry a transparent 

water bottle to the exam hall. Students should be in proper school uniform and a school ID is 

mandatory. Mobile phones and electronic gadgets are not allowed on the school campus. 

 

Thank you 

 
 

Stephen DaCosta 

Principal 
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